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ATTENTION OF

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
FORT WINGATE DEPOT ACTIVITY

P.O BOX 268
FORT WINGATE, NM 87316

February 6, 2013

Mr. John Kieling
Chief, Hazardous Waste Bureau
New Mexico Environment Department
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303

RE: Final Investigation and Remediation Work Plan
Parcel 18, Eastern Landfill
Revision 1
Fort Wingate Army Depot, New Mexico
EPA ID#NM62138209074
FWDA-11-004

Dear Mr. Kieling:

The Department of the Army's contractor, AJVIEC, will be submitting under
separate cover the Final Investigation and Remediation Work Plan for Parcel
18, Eastern Landfill, and dated January 30, 2013. The Work Plan has been
revised to address review comments provided by NMED-HWB in a disapproval
letter dated December 10, 2012. NMED comments and FWDA responses are
attached. For your convenience, all edits and modifications will be shown in
redline-strike format. The redline-strike format and revised document
includes a revision to Table 3-1 showing revised PCB remediation goals
similar to those used on the recently approved HWMU Work Plan.

If you have questions or require further information, please contact me at
330-358-7312 or mark.c.patterson@us.army.mil.

Sincerely,

Mark Patterson
BRAG Environmental Coordinator
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